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Harmony Day & Ride2School Day 
 
Having so many students able to ride or bring their bikes/scooters to school last Friday, we began the 
day making use of our amazing bike track! We wore orange (or something that represented our cultural 
heritage) and recognised Harmony Day by engaging in interesting discussions and classroom activities 
to share our stories and celebrate our cultural diversity.  

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
Principal’s Message 
 
Last week we had the privilege of Aunty Julie, from Grenfell, visiting our school. All students were 
entranced as Aunty Julie shared artefacts and stories to help us understand and deepen our 
connection to the Wiradjuri people, and to the land. There was a lot of yindyamarra on display, as 
the kids listened intently, and Aunty Julie was so patient at answering the many questions that kept 
coming. A big thank you to Mrs. Ingold for organising this visit. Aunty Julie will come back and visit 
the Primary class over the coming weeks as part of their Geography/History lessons. 

We celebrated Harmony Day and Ride Safely to School Day last Friday. Students not only got to 
wear orange (or something representing their cultural heritage), but they also got to bring/ride their 
bike/scooter to school. We spent the whole first hour enjoying our amazing bike track with jumps, 
while the less keen bikers enjoyed sport with Mrs. Chittick. After Fruit Break, we came together 
again to investigate and celebrate our cultural diversity. We read together, played games and then 
spent some time sharing our different backgrounds. It was great to hear from so many students 
and the whole morning was a great example of being proud of your heritage and celebrating 
diversity. 

Our school has been part of The Resilience Project since the beginning of last year. Students engage 
in weekly lessons on Mondays and Fridays. Our school will be hosting a workshop webinar for 
parents from 3:15pm on Monday 5th May (Week 2, Term 2). It would be wonderful for as many 
parents as possible to attend this workshop. See more information in this newsletter. 

For the past almost twelve months, the school has been advocating for the establishment of an 
OOSH (Out Of School Hours) and preschool opportunity with the Department of Education. There 
is a community meeting set down for Thursday 3rd April at 6pm at the Gooloogong Public School 
Hall. This meeting will be run by the Department of Education representatives who will be gauging 
the interest of not only the GPS community, but also the wider Gooloogong community. I urge you 
to please come to this meeting. Spread the word so we can get the best and most accurate reading 
of the needs of Gooloogong regarding preschool and OOSH needs. 

Finally, I would like to congratulate Mr. Andrew Morrison who was successful in his application to 
relieve as principal of Gooloogong for the first two weeks back of next term. I know Andrew will do 
an amazing job at leading the school whilst I am on leave. 

I hope to see many of you at our annual Easter Hat parade on Thursday 10th April. 

Enjoy the rest of your week! 

 

Nick Doyle 

Principal  

 



 

 

Upcoming Events & Information  
 
Assemblies 
 

 Thursday 10th April @ 2:30pm - Infants performance  
 
 
Playgroup 
  

 Every Friday 9:30am – 11am, Live Better in Cowra run a community playgroup for under 
school age children in the school hall. All community members are welcome! 

 
 

Up-Stage Performing Arts Workshop 
 

 UPSTAGE is coming to visit our school tomorrow Thursday 27th March.  
Upstage is a professional, fun, hands-on workshop tailored to regional Primary Schools with 
Singing, Dancing & Acting sessions for all students. 

 
 
Book Club Orders 

 
 Book Club orders are due by: 28th March 2025 
 Please pay your Scholastic Book Club order online by credit card as we no longer accept cash 

payments. To order, please go to the Scholastic website, www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP or 
download the LOOP app, and follow the prompts. We thank you for your order. 

 
OOSH & Preschool Community Meeting 

 
 Please come along to chat with Dept of Education representatives on Thursday 3rd April. This 

is for the whole community. We are looking to gauge interest in establishing these 
opportunities at Gooloogong Public School both for our students and also for other members of 
the community to access.  

 
 
Small Schools Cross Country  

 
 The Small Schools Cross Country will be held on Friday 4th April 2025 at Woodstock Public 

School. Please see details and complete permission notes on School Bytes this week. 
 The meal deal is being run by Woodstock P&C so please return your meal deal notes with 

money by this Friday 28th March. 
 
 

Easter Hat Parade 
 

 Our Easter Hat Parade will be held on Thursday 10th April. Please see flyer attached.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Gooloogong Markets - P&C Raffle collection 
 

 Sunday 13th April is Market Day at the Gooloogong Park. 
 The P&C are asking for donations towards their raffle at the Markets. We only have a few items 

so far. Any items will be gladly accepted! 
 
ANZAC Day 

 
 We will be attending the Gooloogong ANZAC Day service on Friday 25th April.  
 Students attending are to meet us at the Memorial Hall at 9:45am in preparation for the March. 

They will need to be dressed in full school uniform. We have sent home a copy of the Poem our 
whole school will be reciting on the day. 

 Remember to return your ANZAC Day Colouring competition entries to the 
Gooloogong Handy Mart by Monday 21st April. 

 
Pie Drive – P & C Fundraiser 

 
 The P&C are holding a Pie Drive again this year. Order forms are attached and due back on the 

first day of Term 2 Wednesday 30th April to be collected from school on Thursday 15th May.  
 
 
The Resilience Project Authentic Connection Webinar hosted by Gooloogong Public School 
 
All parents and carers are warmly invited to join us from 3:15pm on Monday 5th May (Week 2, Term 
2) as we host a webinar from the amazing guys at The Resilience Project. We will have light refreshments 
available, finishing by 4:30pm. We're hoping kids can come in and out, like we do at our P&C Meetings. 
We would love everyone who can come to join us, it is sure to be an interesting and enlightening 
workshop. 
 
The biggest impact happens when we work together. This one-hour session combines cutting edge 
research with candid storytelling to help parents and carers understand the benefits of letting go of 
shame, perfection, ego and control. It then shares the same evidence-based strategies being taught in 
your classrooms so they can be practised at home (and beyond!).  
 
Operation Art Full Day Workshops 
 
Hosted by Cowra Public School, on 6th, 7th & 8th May these workshops are amazing for any student 
with an interest in Visual Art. Workshop sizes are usually maximum 15 students, limited spots available, 
so get in quick. There is a Stage 1 (Years 1-2) workshop, Stage 2 (Years 3-4), and Stage 3 (Years 5-6). 
Not available for Kindergarten unfortunately. The registration process is quite complicated, so please 
read the instructions carefully. For any more information, or for help registering your child, please see 
Mrs Morrison. 
 
 

GPS’s Fortnightly Attendance 
Infants Primary 

Term 1 – Week 7 Term 1 – Week 8 Term 1 – Week 7 Term 1 – Week 8 
94.3% 97.2 % 94.8% 92.1 % 



 

 

 

 

Orders Due by 11th April 2025 



 

 

 

 



 

 

  
NOW ON FRIDAYS! 



 

 

 

  

SAVE THE DATE 



 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

    

    



 

 

 

 



 

 

Join Hugh van Cuylenburg from The Resilience Project for their inspiring online  
presentation, ‘Authentic Connection’. 

Designed for parents and carers, this session features engaging stories and practical  
strategies to help you: 

Embrace  vulnerability ,  imperfection , and  passion  to build stronger,  
more meaningful connections. 

Experience the positive benefits  connection  has in your personal and  
professional life.  

ABOUT THIS WORKSHOP 

WHO’S INVITED? 

Parents & Carers 

Come along to a Parent & Carer Presentation! 

SCAN FOR MORE ABOUT 

WHERE? 

Online Webinar 

DURATION 

60  minutes 

Don’t miss this opportunity to reflect and gain tools to enhance your wellbeing and  
relationships. We hope to see you there! 

Authentic Connection  

Webinar for Parents & Carers 

3:15pm Monday 5th May 2025 at Gooloogong Public School 



  

 

 

  

Website: Contact: Email: 
https://gooloogong-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ (02) 6344 8307 gooloogong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Shelley Bloomfield 
Bruce Walker 

Rotary Club of Cowra 

 



 

 

 

 

Term 2 (Apr  – Jul 2025)

Term 1 (Jan – Apr 2025)


